NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENTS WORKS PROGRAMMING

Information was received on changes to the prioritisation process for
neighbourhood improvement works and the Board gave its support to the current
allocation for 2000/01 which is unchanged from the previous year.

The Board also decided that all Community Boards be invited to have input into
the Traffic Calming Sub-Committee’ s assessment at the appropriate time.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


